
I urge you to support House Bill 3492.  It is vital to the efforts to clean up the air that our families and 

neighbors to breathe.  Our family is specifically affected by a Title V permitted factory adjacent to our 
neighborhood.  Daimler Trucks North America's Western Star truck plant needs to be held accountable to 
develop a plan to evaluate technically and economically practicable ways that they can reduce or 
eliminate the generation of emissions of air toxics. 
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Mizee 
N Wellesley Ave 
Portland, OR 97203 
 


